
Invitation to BETTA Small Generators Seminar 
on Thursday 5 February 2004 

 
You are invited to the BETTA Small Generators Seminar on 5 February 2004 from 09:30 am to 
16:30 pm approximately – registration will take place from 09:00 a.m.  There is no booking fee 
but tickets are limited to two per company.   A buffet lunch will be provided.  
 
The agenda will be posted on the Ofgem website by Tuesday 3 February 2004. 
 
VENUE:   The Quality Hotel (previously known as Central Hotel by Central Station) 
 99 Gordon Street 
 GLASGOW 
 G1 3SF 
 
              Tel: 0141 221 9680 
 
 

RESPONSE FORM FOR ATTENDANCE AT THE  
OFGEM BETTA SMALL GENERATORS  SEMINAR 

(5 February 2004) 
 
Family Name                                                First Name  
 
 
 
Position                                                        Organisation  
 
Address  
 
 
 
 
Telephone No. office  /   mobile  
 
Email   
 
Do you have any special dietary or other requirements?  
 
Please send your response by Friday 30th January 2004 to: 
 
Lynne Fell 
OFGEM 
70 West Regent Street 
GLASGOW 
G2 2QZ 
Fax     : 0141 331 2777 
 
or 
 
Email  : BETTA.consultationresponse@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
 
 
BOOKING CONFIRMATION WILL NOT BE SENT; HOWEVER WE WILL CONTACT YOU 
WITHIN THREE DAYS OF RECEIPT OF YOUR REQUEST IF PLACES ARE NOT AVAILABLE. 

mailto:BETTA.consultation@ofgem.gov.uk

